
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

wePray (formerly the Prayer Memo) is an invitation to Indiana-Michigan Mennonite Conference Churches to 
submit prayer requests and to pray for one another. Each week, we will feature one congregation on a rotating 

schedule. Please feel free to include these in your bulletin/newsletter or verbally in your worship services. 

 

June 4 – 10 
Wildwood Mennonite Church 
Contact Person: Janice Wagner 

Wildwood would welcome your prayers. A couple 
new families have joined our congregation recently. 

We thank God for the gifts and encouragements 
they bring to our group.  Pray that we continue to 

find meaningful ways to connect with our neighbors 
and community. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 11 – 17 

Ann Arbor Mennonite Church 
Pastor: Chibuzor Ozor 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

June 18 – 24 
Belmont Mennonite Church 

Pastors: Phil Schmidt, Mandy Yoder 
Belmont Mennonite Church recently journeyed 
through a narrative listening process that was 

facilitated by Steve Slagel. We are grateful for the 
stories and themes that emerged and invite prayers 

as we shift from storytelling to strategic planning. 
Other ways we are seeing God at work are through 
ministry partnerships with Mary Beck Elementary 
School, New Generation ChildCare, and Lacasa, 
Inc. We give thanks for the relationships that are 

forming through these partnerships! 

 
 

June 25 – July 1 

Belmont Mennonite Fellowship 
Pastor: Kevin Yoder 

Pray that God will continue to give us vision and 
energy  for meaningful relationships in our 

neighborhood as well as caring for each other in 
the congregation. 

 
 

 
 

Where there is no specific prayer request made, please pray for the congregation and pastor(s) as the Spirit directs you.  
This monthly prayer memo can also be found on the IMMC website: im.mennonite.net 

June 2023 


